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PUBCO PETROLEUM CORPORATION

87103
December 26, 1963

Mr. Lionel Cohen
502 National Commerce Building
Tulsa 3, Oklahoma

Re: Pubco #18 Well LS BN N
Revised Workover "

Dear Mr. Cohen:

1 am enclosing a letter from New Moxico 011 Conser-
vation Commission dated December 20, 1963, in connection with
required work over of the subject and other wells.

We do not beliave that Mr. Mizel's portion of the
cost of the Workover is excessive ($281.00 under Proposal #1
and $1,266.00 under Proposal #2). 1In view of the fact that
all other Working Interest owners have approved the Workover
program, it would be appreciated if you would review this
situation with Mr. Misel end advise us prior to the January 10
date set out in Mr. Arnold's letter whether or not Mr. Mizel
will join in the Workover required by the Commission.

Yours very truly,

CUriginai Signed By
Gillers g Sevis, I

Gilbert J. S8evier, Jr.

Land Manager
GJ8JIrx:y
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